
The Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse’s (IICSA) next preliminary hearing into the Anglican church investigation will be heard on

Tuesday January 30.

To date, there have been three preliminary hearings for the Church’s investigation in March and July 2016 and October 2017. These have laid out

the approach that the Inquiry will be taking. It is expected that the hearing on Tuesday will provide further details of the first public hearing due

to start on 5 March 2018 and is expected to last for three weeks, which will be a case study into the Diocese of Chichester. A further one week

hearing has been set for July into the Bishop Peter Ball case.

FAQ on preliminary hearings
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